UC San Diego

CAMPUS NOTICE

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF WORKPLACE TECHNOLOGY SERVICES
May 29, 2020

ALL ACADEMICS, STAFF AND STUDENTS AT UC SAN DIEGO (excluding UC
San Diego Health)

SUBJECT: Important Zoom Updates

In its continuing response to user feedback, Zoom has been frequently
releasing feature and security enhancements, including a series of
updates since early May. If you use Zoom regularly you've likely already
been upgraded.

If you have not installed the latest updates, however, you'll need to do
so immediately. After May 30, you won't be able to access or start a
Zoom without first upgrading. Make sure all your devices are updated
with the latest version.

To upgrade, visit
://blink.

Finally, please note that users within UC San Diego Health have received
a separate communication regarding their Zoom upgrades.

For questions or assistance, visit https://servicedesk.ucsd.edu, email
servicedesk@ucsd.edu or call 858-246-4357.

Brett Pollak
Director, Workplace Technology Services
IT Services
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